
an afternoon of joy, with mince 
pies, tea and Christmas carols 

The students and staff of Gloucestershire 
International School would like to invite you to 

at Wotton House, Horton Road, Gloucester, GL1 3PR
on Wednesday 6th December from 4:00pm

RSVP by phone to 01452 764248 or email info@iveuk.com


